
Prayer Request 
Holy Souls 
November 2018 

‘We want you to be quite certain, brothers and sisters, about those who 
have died, to make sure that you do not grieve about them, like the other 
people who have no hope.  We believe that Jesus died and rose again, and 

that it will be the same for those who have died in Jesus.’ 
 

Saint Paul, 1 Thessalonians 4:13-14 

 
To the Members of the Jesuit Community, 
 
In your Masses and prayers during November, please kindly remember the following: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
(Please add your name if you wish) 
 
 

Please return this form to the Front Reception of either the Junior School or Senior School, or 
scan and email to melanie.brown@ignatius.sa.edu.au or post to: 
 
The Rector 
Saint Ignatius’ College 
2 Manresa Court 
ATHELSTONE SA   5076 

mailto:melanie.brown@ignatius.sa.edu.au

